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2 October 2019

IT ADVISORY NO.  1
_

Series of 2019

TO

SUBJECT

ALL ELECTRIC COOPERATIVES
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ln compliance with the National Telecommunications Commission's directive,  the NEA's landline
numbers will be changed to an 8-digit phone number beginning October 6, 2019.

In this connection, the NEA Main Trunkline   number win be   8-929-1909

Accordingly,  we  will  be  updating  your  number  in  our  records  to  8  digits  based  on  the  Public
Telecommunications Entity (PTE).

For your information and guidance
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RODERICK N.  PADUA
Department Manager
Information Technology and Communication Services Department

Noted:
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